## Year 3 Newsletter

## Autumn 2 2024

It has been great to welcome your children back to school after the half term holiday. We had a wonderful visit to Beauclerk Gardens this week to plant bulbs with the Fylde Rangers. We hope to visit again in the Spring to see the flowers in bloom!

Here are some of the things your child will be learning this half term.

In English, we will have a theme of "Dreams and Curiosity" and will begin by basing our work around a book called The Barnabus Project. In Maths we will be learning mental multiplication facts and written methods for multiplication and division as well as learning about Time and 3D shapes.

Our topic this half term has a Geography and Science focus and we will be learning all about Rocks and Fossils as well as volcanoes and earthquakes. One of our PE sessions each week will be Dance which is also be based around this topic.

We enjoyed our first My Happy Mind session this week and will be learning all about our brains this half term.

You can find more details about what we are learning on the Year 3 page of the school website.

Please continue to provide your child with a piece of fruit/salad for morning playtime and send your child in with a water bottle each day to help them stay hydrated throughout the day.

Our PE days continue to be Mondays and Fridays. We would be grateful if you could check that you have put your child's name in their jumpers, cardigans and PE hoodies so that we can reunite them with their owner if they go missing!

Homework will continue to be reading, spellings and times tables.

Thank you,

Mrs Bye and Mr Culley

## **Important dates**

 $26^{th}$  or  $28^{th}$  November - Parents' Consultation Evenings

29<sup>th</sup> November - non uniform in return for a donation for the PTFA Christmas hampers.

12<sup>th</sup> December - Christmas lunch and jumper day

18<sup>th</sup> December - Christmas party (afternoon)